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Consider Rescheduling February Regular Meeting

Consider Rescheduling February Regular MPFDC Meeting

Reschedule the February Regular MPFDC Meeting

N/A

During the week of the regularly scheduled MPFDC meeting, Matt Young, Toby Fojtik and Brian Coatney will
be attending the TRAPS Conference, so they will be unable to attend the regularly scheduled MPFDC meeting
on Thursday, February 21, 2019. Staff would like for the Board to consider moving this meeting to a date one
week earlier or later in the month.

Matt Young, Director of Parks and Recreation
Matt.Young@mansfieldtexas.gov
817-804-5798

File #: 19-3015, Version: 1

CITY OF MANSFIELD Printed on 4/8/2022Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

